
Dear                            ,
Welcome and thank you for choosing CHA for your Joint Replacement surgery. We want 
you to have a positive experience and a safe recovery. During your stay, you will receive 
expert medical care from our surgeons, registered nurses, physician assistants, physical 
therapists, and will be asked to see a social worker or case manager. 

We understand you want to be involved in your care and recovery. This packet will tell  
you what to expect and help you be a partner in your joint replacement journey. You will 
find an outline of important instructions and the things you need to do before, during,  
and after surgery. Please take a few minutes to read the information carefully. 

Thank you again for being a CHA patient for Total Joint Replacement surgery. We 
look forward to caring for you and want to make sure you are comfortable and safe. 
Please discuss with us any concerns or questions you may have at your pre-surgery 
appointments. For specific questions, you can contact us at the numbers below:

Phone: 617-665-1566

Fax: 617-726-8522

Sincerely,

CHA Department of Orthopaedics 

* Please read and keep this packet. It contains important information about your surgery, your hospital 
stay and your rehabilitation. You will find answers to common questions asked by patients. You can also 
refer to this packet to stay informed. It will help speed up your office visits before and after surgery.
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